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SUBMISSION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS 
 
 
IARC welcomes comments on the draft Preamble from the general public, the scientific community, 
national health agencies, and other organizations.  Your comments can help ensure that diverse 
perspectives are considered as IARC amends the Preamble. 
 
Comments are due by 31 October 2005.  With your comments, please include: 

1. Your name, affiliation (the principal source of your total professional income), and country. 
2. Whether you or your organization received (or will receive) compensation for your comments.  

If so, please identify the original source of these funds. 
Please send your comments by e-mail (cie@iarc.fr) or fax (+33 4 72.73.83.19). 
 
Public comments will be considered by IARC staff and will be available to the Advisory Group that will 
meet in December 2005 to review the draft Preamble.  Public comments will also be posted on the 
Monographs website (http://monographs.iarc.fr). 
 
The Advisory Group’s time is a limited resource.  Accordingly, we ask you to be concise and limit your 
comments to 5000 words (approximately 10 pages, including attachments) so that full consideration 
can be given to a wide range of public comments.  For the same reason, we also ask organizations 
not to sponsor or coordinate multiple submissions. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the IARC Monographs. 
 
 
Posted 31 August 2005 


	IARC Monographs on the Evaluation of Carcinogenic Risks to Humans
	SUBMISSION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS

